
 

Nation’s Protectors 

Appreciation Day! 

BJA Elementary School would like to show appreciation to our 

Nation’s Military Personnel and First Responders, including Veterans 

in these fields.  We would be honored if you would drive through 

our carline anytime from 8:30-10:30 am on September 11, 2023, and 

allow our students to present you with a small gift and refreshments 

to thank you for your service. 

 

Bob Jones Academy Elementary School 

455 White Oak Drive 

Greenville, SC 29607 

Sept. 11, 2023 


